
GETTING IN TOUCH
For project updates visit our website at 
www.HydroOne.com/Beaverbrook

CONTACT US
Ani Bekmezian
Tel: 1-877-345-6799
E : Community.Relations@HydroOne.com

Hydro One’s vegetation management approach strives to balance the
need for operational safety and reliability with the local environment,
community interests, and value for Ontario electricity consumers.
We welcome the opportunity to discuss this important project with
members of the community. 

YOU ARE INVITED 
to a community
information meeting
Hydro One is working  in the Beaverbrook community to
ensure safe, reliable electricity service in your community

We are listening
Following our initial community notice in early September, Hydro One 
has been working closely with the Kanata Beaverbrook Community
Association (KBCA) to develop a long term vegetation maintenance
approach for the Beaverbrook community. The project area in 
Beaverbrook extends from Marchwood Transformer Station and 
the Queensway (map shown on the reverse).

We are pleased to present the proposed vegetation maintenance 
approach for the Beaverbrook area, and take your feedback at an 
upcoming community meeting hosted by the KBCA.  

JOIN US ON:

Date: Monday, October 30, 2017

Time: 7:30 p.m. – 9:30 p.m.

Location: John G. Mlacak Community Centre, 
2500 Campeau Dr. Kanata  




